Hiawatha Music Co-op Board of Directors - 2022 Virtual Election ELECTION FORM

Thank you for your continued Membership with the Hiawatha Music Co-op. As a valued Member, you are entitled to a vote in our annual Board of Directors election, which will take place virtually this year. For the 2022 election, HMC has 4 Board positions open, 1 of which is a Remote position.

Ballots can be submitted from October 2 – October 31, 2021, either electronically or if preferred, mailed into the office using this form, or contact the HMC Office for a copy. Only 2019, 2020 and 2021 Members and Lifetime Members are permitted to vote in this election. Duo Memberships should submit TWO separate ballots. Individuals who have a Membership at \$250 may submit ONE ballot. Duplicate or invalid ballots will be reviewed and eliminated.

Results of this election will be announced at the Annual Membership Business Meeting at 6:30pm on November 6, 2021, at the Barrel and Beam Brewery in Marquette.

Additional information on Board candidates is provided on the HMC website at https://hiawathamusic.org/2022boardelection/

* 1. Please select THREE candidates for a regular Board position:	
	David Wood
	Jeff Krebs
	Emma Graves
	Dan Truckey
Question Title * 2. Please select ONE candidate for a REMOTE Board position:	
	Jenna Hartom
Question Title * 3. Please enter the name of the HMC Member completing this ballot:	
Name:	

Thank you for participating in the 2022 Hiawatha Music Co-op Board of Director Election. All ballot information is confidential. Only total votes for candidates will be shared at the end of the election period. If you have any questions, please contact the HMC office at info@hiawathamusic.org or (906) 226-8575.

Please mail your completed ballot to: Hiawatha Music Co-op, PO Box 414, Marquette, Michigan 49855.